
From: Louise Spong <louisespong@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/24/2014 3:46:16 PM 
Subject: RE: Mike Campbell's contact

Thank you Katherine -  Senator Courson said he would be happy to help with the confirmation process if needed.

Louise

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 3:44 PM 
To: Louise Spong
Subject: Mike Campbell's contact

Please let me know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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